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Michelle Larson joined the Washington State Board of Health as their
communications manager in May of 2023. Michelle brings a strong background of
creative marketing, media & public relations, web design & development, and
strategic communications to her role on the Board staff. Most recently, Michelle was
the brand marketing manager for Olympia Orthopedic Associates and prior to the
pandemic, she had worked with the Timberland Regional Library System as their
public relations and creative services coordinator. Working in the private sector of
healthcare spurred her passion to return to public service and she looks forward to
promoting the important work of the Board.

While Michelle earned both her bachelor of arts and bachelor of fine & performing
arts degrees from Western Washington University, she continued her education with
numerous certification programs and considers herself a lifelong learner.





